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ACCC announcement on proposed Petstock Group divestiture package

Woolworths Group acknowledges the ACCC’s current consultation on a proposed
divestiture package of stores acquired by Petstock Group during 2021 and 2022.

These transactions all pre-date Woolworths Group entering into an agreement to
acquire a 55% equity interest in Petstock Group.

Woolworths Group remains focused on working with the Petstock Group
founders to complete the proposed acquisition and will engage with the ACCC as
part of this consultation to ensure all regulatory approvals are in place prior to
completion.

In April 2023, the New Zealand Commerce Commission approved Woolworths
Group’s proposed acquisition.
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